
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release       March 21, 2024 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Theft Suspect  

  
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is requesting the public's assistance in identifying the individual 

featured in the picture below.  This suspect was involved in a theft at the Lowe's store on College Park 

Drive on February 16, 2023, at around 8:00 p.m.  The suspect stole multiple items and fled the scene in a 

silver four-door sedan.   

 

If you have any information about this incident or know the identity of this suspect, please contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or to remain anonymous, call Multi-

County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to case #24A048982. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist  

Montgomery County Sheriff's Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 


